From: I
Sent: Friday 23 September :

To: Energy Consultation
Subject: CONSULTATION ON SERCURITY OF ENERGY SUPPLY

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

| do not want to take up your time but the following measures should be taken as soon as possible
- Have storage facilities for LPG
- Remove the ban on offshore exploration for gas and oil
- Enact a coherent regulatory system for geothermal energy and hydrogen storage
- Require all public buildings except protected buildings to have solar panels and to explore geothermal sources
of energy.
- Exempt the provision of solar panels at the back of buildings (at least) from planning permission.
- Require all new buildings to have solar panels
- Examine the feasibility of fracked gas in Ireland






